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Dear Lawmakers, 

 

My name is Chad Kernutt and I urge you to please vote NO on SB-685. This bill 

going after the hydrogen additions to natural gas makes no sense to me. Not only 

does it make the natural gas products more efficient when it's blended with higher 

hydrogen counts, it also makes it burn cleaner with less emissions. Hydrogen, like 

nuclear and hydro (dams) sources of energy, is not only clean for the environment 

and humans, but it is also highly efficient. And like nuclear and hydro (dams) sources 

of energy, hydrogen actually fits in the green energy umbrella so I don't understand 

why democrats are attacking it unless it's because it won't stuff their coffers like wind 

and solar will from the special interstellar groups. Please make government stop 

being part of the problem and finally make them part of the solution. Please vote NO 

on SB-685. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


